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Banks Should Brace for Virtual Currency Reporting Plan’s Impact

 

Jim Vivenzio and Steven Merriman authored an article for Bloomberg Law titled "Banks Should Brace for
Virtual Currency Reporting Plan's Impact," detailing how a federal proposal for virtual currency reporting
expands blockchain definitions and could disrupt financial institutions.

Read the full article on Bloomberg Law.

Read the full article on Bloomberg Law 
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